## Applications 5169 and 6534

Mr. John D. Franklin Engineer-Manager Washoe County Water Conservation District Room 200, Title Insurance Building Reno, Nevada

Dear Mr. Franklin:

Thank you for your two letters of May 3 and also for the schedule of Boca Reservoir operations for the years 1944 and 1945, which were received in this office on May 20, 1946.

The schedule of reservoir operations will receive our attention in the near future in connection with the study of the use of water under Applications 5169 and 6534.

Very truly yours,

EDWARD HYATT, STATE ENGINEER

By Gordon Zander
Supervising Hydraulic Engineer

WAY 22 '46 W.E.S.

